
From: Gabriel Leggo  

Sent: 28 May 2025 19:07 

To: Planning 

Subject: Ref: 2025/2085/T 

 

To Camden council, 

I would like to express my strong objection to this tree being cut down. It is 

one of the very few green spaces visible from my window, and it plays a 

significant role in supporting my mental health and overall wellbeing. The 

presence of greenery has a well-documented positive impact on mental 

health, and in an urban environment, such views are incredibly valuable. 

I would also like to highlight Camden Council’s publicly stated commitment to 

protecting green spaces and promoting environmental sustainability. 

Removing a healthy, established tree would seem to run counter to these 

principles, especially at a time when preserving urban greenery is more 

important than ever. 

I respectfully urge you to reconsider this proposal and explore alternative 

solutions that allow the tree to remain in place. 

Kind regards, 

Nearby resident 

 


